Benton Arnovitz 123 Fourth Ave. Butler, Pa.

Dear Bunny:

On behalf of the Board of the Congregation, I want to thank you for the conscientious and capable job you did as a teacher in our Hebrew School. Your reliability and conscientiousness in your task was greatly appreciated. Incidentally, the fact that the quality of your instruction was first class by any standard was just another extra dividend that the community in general and your students in particular received.

We do want you to know that efforts such as yours do not go unrecognized and unappreciated.

Yours sincerely,

Maurice Horwitz

MH/ami